
Miss Irene \Jard, 
Acting 0ecreta.ry, 
Central' Midwives' Board, 
39 Harrington Gardens, 
South l'~ensington, C. \ • z. 

Dear Miss Ward, 

24th June, 1983. 

re: Bedford College/Middlesex Hospital undergraduate course (B.sc./.3.RN.) 
~,'xperience in Piaterni ty Care and care of the Newborn. 

I wrote to you on 5th May requesting a copy of the document approving the 
above 4-week course for our students in July/iugust 1984, and 1985. I have not had 
a reply as yet and should be glad to hear from you at your early convenience so that 
I can assure the G.N.C. that no difficulties are anticipated in the provision of 
this course. 

Yours sincerely, 

Narion rerguson, 
Director of Nursing Studies. 


